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From: Cr Moira Deeming
Sent: Sunday, 21 August 2022 12:08 AM
To:
Subject: FW: Congratulations! Yay!

 
 
Cr Moira Deeming 
Watts Ward Councillor | Melton City Council 
M: 0499 801 198 
E: moira.deeming@melton.vic.gov.au | W: melton.vic.gov.au 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From:   
Sent: Monday, 25 July 2022 10:12 AM 
To: Cr Moira Deeming <MoiraD@melton.vic.gov.au> 
Subject: Congratulations! Yay! 
 
[You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important at 
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 
 
Dear Councillor Deeming, 
 
 
I wished to convey how absolutely delighted I am to hear you’ll be representing Western Metropolitan Region of 
Victoria in the upper house of the Liberal Party.  Though not my electorate, I’m proud of you and those who 
supported you nonetheless. 
 
I must admit I was feeling a little politically homeless since the Victorian Liberals seem to project the notion that 
gender ideology is the way forward despite colliding with women’s hard earned rights, they’re becoming 
indistinguishable from Labor and even the Greens at times. 
 
I became a first time LNP voter this past federal election, supporting many of the sentiments the former PM 
mentioned regarding preserving the sanctity of women and girls specific sex based categories in sport and 
understanding the need for female only spaces in general. 
 
I chose to vote LNP in support of women such as  and of course the unflappable  

 who remained stoic against a vile and fuming minority. 
 
In the same vein, I’ll be voting LNP this coming state election in November in support of you specifically and your 
bravery to stand up for women and girls against the pile on you’ll likely receive from those who wish to police your 
every thought and action in the name of a false inclusivity and whose aim is to reduce women to their body parts. 
 
I wish you all the very best and I sincerely hope this is the beginning of a meaningful and fabulous time in parliament 
for you.  Thank you so very much for your bravery, I only wish there were many more politicians with you conviction 
and dedication to openly support women and girls in our society. 
 
 
Warmest Regards, ਾਿੀੁ. 
 
 
Sent from my iPad. 




